Board of Directors Never Forgotten Honor Flight 225780 Rib Mountain Drive Wausau, Wi 54401

To: Board of Directors

Thank you for arranging the special events of April 21 and April 22. I have always heard that the Honor Flight was a wonderful event but one cannot imagine how fantastic it is until one experiences it.

From the moment we stepped into the Hilton entrance we were welcomed by everyone and made to feel special.

The banquet and entertainment were wonderful. My wife enjoyed her luncheon and the style show on Monday.

I had a fantastic guardian, Kirk Donskey from LaCrosse. He and I had a wonderful day together and enjoyed each other's company while visiting the Memorials and on the flights.

Thank you to the Ghidorzi Company for their hospitality, the Hodag Company, Don Junion and the many volunteers who were always available to assist.

The Welcome Home celebration was so great and it was special to me to have my 18 year old grandson see the Veterans who served our country in difficult times return as heroes. My wife, son and daughter were also there as well as some of my nieces and nephews and local friends.

We will continue to support the Honor Flight and those business' that contribute to this cause.

God Bless the USA

Thomas Deininger, US Army
Thomas Weeninger

Janice Deininger

4